
DEBI KING

Dear Neighbors,

I am terribly saddened to announce the recent passing of Debi King, for many years a
beloved resident and a stalwart worker for the betterment of the RWNA neighborhood. Her
strong voice, tempered by her willingness to work collegially with others, made her a particularly
effective member of our Board and recently of the Committee which crafted solutions to some of
our traffic issues.

Debi will be greatly missed not only by her many friends but by all those of our
Association who sought her advice and council. Her extraordinary passion energized us all.

Debi’s husband, Dick Herman, tells me that she succumbed after little more than a
month’s battle with an aggressive form of multiple myeloma, a cancer involving the bone
marrow. Services will be at St. Brendan’s with interment at Holy Cross; an announcement will be
made when it is possible to schedule nearer the New Year. 

If you wish to write Dick but do not have his contact information, I suggest you use the
use the RWNA email or PO Box and I will forward what appears. (I make this suggestion to
avoid posting personal information on a public forum.)

In sadness,

Bob Reeves


